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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200122028
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Please would you be able to use the wording from the email we sent to the statistics email address, namely: “We would like to request some statistics on the sexual grooming legislation, namely Section 15 and Section 15(A). More specifically, we are interested in (i) the number of offenders convicted under Section 15 in each year since 2015, and (ii) the number of offenders convicted under Section 15(A) in each year since its introduction in 2017.”
Which is a follow-up of an earlier request from 2012, to which I have reproduced the original answer below:
…there were 70 people in prison as at 31 March 2012 under immediate custodial sentence for the offence of "MEETING A CHILD SEXUAL GROOMING (Sexual Offences Act 2003 section 15)".
Your latest request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached Table 1, which shows the prison population serving an immediate custodial sentence for a 'Sexual Grooming' offence, 30 June 2015 to 2019; England & Wales.
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